“ RAPID READ

Tuesday, June 13t 2023

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

>

Trivia Question: Big Bird, Elmo & Oscar have two blue friends. Who are they? Take a minute to
think about it but don’t forget to sign up for the Frenchies Trivia Night this Thursday for games,
food, and prizes! Oh, and the answer is...Cookie Monster & Grover!

Do you have clothes that don’t fit or clothes that you are willing to donate? If so, drop them off at
the library before or after school and during lunch this week until tomorrow. These clothes will be
used for a free Riverside thrift pop up and to support a homeless shelter in the community.

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Chefs Special Chefs Special Chefs Special Chefs Special Chefs Special

SPORTS

Congratulations to the Track & Field team for their great races at the provincials this past weekend!
Ella Madsen became the provincial champion in the sr. girls 1500m steeplechase!

CAREERS

Any Grade 11 students who would like to be nominated for the Morehead-Cain Scholarship for Fall
2024, please see Ms. David or the career website.

International Education is looking for volunteers for their summer program held at Pinetree
Secondary. Please visit the careers website for the application if this is something that interests you.

CLUBS

The Anti-Racism Club is doing Part 2 of their pre-register to vote drive until tomorrow in the foyer.
Anyone 16 years or older can come down with their driver’s license or health number to register
and get free candy!

LEADERSHIP

Do you want to be the next Beyonce? Come and sing your heart out at the karaoke event this
Friday! Come down to the music room at lunch and make sure to bring your friends! Snacks will be
provided!

Are you looking for volunteer hours? This weekend from Friday to Sunday we are looking for
volunteers for a swim meet concession! The meet is held at Centennial Pool and there are various
shifts and times available. Please see Ms. Jeong in Room 117.

Any students who borrowed a green shirt from leadership this year, please wash and return them to
Ms. Jeong in Room 117 by Friday. Those who have signed out shirts and not returned them have
been emailed.
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» Hey Grads! The following students still have prizes in the office: Ella Madsen, Dionica Walker, Lauryn
Cacic, Zoe Ross-Smith, Jaime Le Roy, Elizabeth Smith, Charisma Chang, Jack Gilligan, Joelle Lewis,
Monica Michel and Cole McDonell. Please come to the office at lunch or after school to pick up.

» Any Grade 12’s who have not picked up their G23 t-shirt and bag, please also come to the office at
lunch or after school for pick up.



